
 
 

1st December, 2014 

 

To whom it may concern,  

 

Subject: Request to be considered a contributor to the work of the Global Alliance to Elimi-

nate Lead in Paint  

 

The Centro de Ecoeficencia y Responsabilidad Social (CER) – operated within the NGO Grupo 

GEA – and established as a national cleaner production center (NCPC), from the UNIDO and 

UNEP RECP Global Net, endorses the goals and objectives of the Global Alliance to Eliminate 

Lead Paint and wishes to be considered a contributor to the work of the Global Alliance.  

The contribution that we would like to make to the work of the Global Alliance is described 

below:  

 

1. Build capacities in the industries, especially SMEs, regarding the available technology to 

manufacture lead free paints.  

2. Support the feasibility of the production of lead free paints in cooperation with business, 

industry and public entities.  

3. Support the development of guidelines for establishing national standards regarding lead 

concentration in paints.  

4. Exchange information to promote industries and end-users awareness of the hazards of 

lead paint.  

5. Encourage the use of financial incentives to support the use of lead-free paints through 

the Green Credit Trust Fund of Peru.  

 

The CER understands that this letter of intent is not legally binding and that a copy of this let-

ter of commitment and the name of the Centro de Ecoeficiencia y Responsablidad Social will 

be publicly listed on the Global Alliance web site.  

 

Yours sincerely,  

 

 
Marcos Alegre Chang  

Director  

CER/Grupo GEA 


